PREPARING FOR THE START OF THE

2020-2021

Parents’ Committee

St SCHOOLYEAR

Dear parents, we hope this message finds you well.

We are happy to inform you that the ASG Parents' Committee with the
School support, have set the following dates for the BOOK BAZAAR:
Drop Off Books (August 10, 11, 12, 13, 2020)

Take Back Books (August 18, 19, 2020) for ALL GRADES.

From 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Preschool Building.

Please be informed that only parents who dropped off books, will be
able to benefit from the exchange operation.

Therefore, you are requested to fill in all the required information
concerning the books you dropped off at school, by filling an application
provided by the Parents' Committee, at the same day, to ensure you
take back the books you need.

The same procedure applies to Uniforms' Exchange, feel free to drop
off uniforms in good conditions, washed and cleaned at the dry cleaning
services preferably, and benefit from a FREE pick up to suit your needs.

We are here to support with any inquiry you have, and to ease these
hard times within the margin of our potential.

Best Regards!
ASG Parents' Committee



